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I have a brief report this month, since we have been super busy completing CRP 
contracts before our Friday, September 11 deadline.  We are near the finish line 
planning and writing around 148 CRP contracts to establish and enhance over 3,000 
acres of wildlife habitat and water quality buffers throughout the NRD.   
 
As I mentioned last month we have completed our contracting phase of EQIP and 
CSP so there is nothing new to report there except that we will very soon be 
transitioning into the implementation phase on many of these new contracts as 
weather and harvest allow.  We will also continue to take EQIP sign-ups for fiscal 
year 2021 applications until Friday November 20th 2020. 
 
Blair, Tekamah and Dakota City remain in Phase 1 of the USDA Covd-19 Office re-
opening status, Walthill remains in the gated phase.     
 
That’s it until next Month!  Thank you for your time! 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Andy Bohnenkamp 
P-MRNRD District Conservationist 
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